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RE: Withdrawal Letter—Docket UE-210616—Adyvice 21-08—Schedule 93 Housekeeping

On August 10, 2021, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted a
revised tariff sheet for Schedule 93 to correct the rates consistent with Commission-approved
changes that became effective on May 1, 2021.

After discussion with Staff of the Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission,
PacifiCorp is withdrawing this filing consistent with WAC 480-80-131. On behalf of
PacifiCorp, I have authority to withdraw this tariff filing. PacifiCorp will be resubmitting the
corrected tariff in Docket UE-191024.

Questions may be directed to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410.

Sincerely,

/s/
Shelley McCoy
Director, Regulation
PacitiCorp
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, OR 97232
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com




